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City Clerk’s Office

City of Toronto

13" Floor, West Tower, City Hall
100 Queen Street West
Toronto ON M5H 2N2

Attention: Ms. Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk
Dear Ms. Watkiss:

RE Proposed New City-wide Zoning By-law
- Submission to Planning and Growth Management Committee
submitted on behalif of Bentall Kennedy {Canada) LP
re: Nos. 15-19 Cordova Avenue

As the solicitors representing Bentall Kennedy (Canada) LP, on March 4, 2013, we submitted a
letter to the Planning and Growth Management Committee regarding the above-noted
property. Subsequent to submitting that letter, we have been advised that our client does not
have an interest in that property. Instead, a fetter of concern was separately submitted on
behalf of the current property owner.

Accordingly, please accept this letter as our request to withdraw the letter which was submitted
on behalf of Bentall Kennedy (Canada)} LP with respect to the property at Nos. 15-19 Cordova
Avenue. If you have any questions, kindly contact the writer at your earliest convenience.

Yours very truly,
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